
   This Month’s Highlights
Dec 1 – Report Cards go home
Nov27-Dec 6th – Online Clothing orders available
Dec 3- 3:00-7:00pm Virtual Parent-Teacher Conferences
Dec 4- 8:00-11:00am Virtual Parent-Teacher Conferences
Dec 14- Recognition Ceremony- 11:00 am
NO PSSC/Home & School meeting this month
Dec 18 – Last day of classes for 2020
Jan 4, 2021 – Students return to school
Jan 18, 2021- PSSC/Home & School, 6:30pm
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Dear Families,

November left us with a lot to celebrate. As report cards have gone home, I wanted to take the chance to say how proud I am of all our students. I loved reading about each students’ strengths. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]December is always an exciting month in schools. The energy of the holidays and anticipation of Santa is already in the air. We may not be able to celebrate as a school in the same ways, but it is a great chance to focus on more important lessons about kindness. Teachers and I will be looking to recognize students who show kindness to themselves and others during the month of December. The focus will not be on THINGS we give to others but how we treat others in all situations. 
On a personal note, thank you all for the kindness you have showed me as you welcomed me into this wonderful community. On behalf of all the staff here at Burton Elementary, I wish you all a very happy, healthy, and safe Christmas holiday. 

Healthy Schools Challenge


During the week of Nov. 23-27, we had our 1st challenge to become a Heart Healthy School-Eat 5 Servings of Fruit or Veggies a Day. Students got to try different fruits, participate in a Fruit/Veggie school-wide contest, had a presentation by Sarah, the Superstore Dietician and enjoyed a delicious strawberry and banana smoothie made by Mrs. Smith's class. Congratulations to Mrs. Wells' class for winning the school-wide contest! They win an extra Physical Education class with Mrs. Charlton.

Hot Lunch Reminder:  Remember to have your orders into School CashOnline by 11:59pm the Thursday before (ex: if ordering for Nov 17th, need to have order in by 11:59pm on Nov 12th).


Student Recognition 
Every month we try to do a Student Recognition Assembly to recognize student achievements throughout the month.

December’s Assembly will be held on Monday, December 14th at 11:00am.  
Our theme for December is “KINDNESS”.

Last month’s winners for COOPERATION were:

Grade K-1:  Grayson Roy
Grade 1: Blake Warren
Grade 1-2:  Sadie DeCourcey-Jones
Gym, Gr K-1: Jack Bandurak
Gym, Gr 1: Blake Warren
Gym, Gr 1-2: Henri Durocher
Principal Award: Alexann Hébert, Gr.K

Congratulations to all the winners!



Principal’s Message
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REMINDER: Students will be departing on Friday’s at 11:45am.  Please be at the school by then, or a few minutes before, if you will be picking your child up instead of them going on the bus. Please remember NOT to block the bus loading zone, and to drive with care while on school grounds.
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We would like to wish all our students, parents, guardians & staff, a Safe and Wonderful Holiday Season!

We look forward to seeing everyone in the 
New Year!
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